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School Messenger Update 

 
Grad News Update – Term One! 
The Ecole Kelvin High School Class of 2025 is running a great fundraiser this 
November selling assorted delicious Sipology products. The website is already open 
and will be open until the end of November. Monies raised will go towards extras such 
as decor, photobooth, keepsakes and other grad committee-chosen items as they arise. 
The Sipology fundraising program offers delicious loose-leaf teas in several tasty 
varieties, a tasty hot chocolate mix and an assortment of tea accessories. It is starting to 
get chilly outside, and these products are guaranteed to warm you up! They also make 
great gifts and stocking stuffers! 
  
There are prizes for the top sellers, so if you wish to support a specific graduating 
student make sure you know their seller ID number (they will be able to find it on 
the Grad Google Classroom in the Sipology Fundraiser post). 
 
Orders should be placed online by following the link below: 
Class of 2025 Sipology Fundraiser Link 
  
All orders will be shipped directly to your home for a low flat rate of $3 – this will speed 
up the delivery of your order (no waiting – orders are mailed out as soon as you 
pay!) and will allow for sharing the link with friends and family across Canada so anyone 
can support, even friends and family who aren’t in Winnipeg! 
 

Grad Wear Available 
The class of 2025 official Grad Wear store is open now until Nov 6th – this cut off allows 
for orders to be at the school before winter break! 
Here is the link to the store: Kelvin Class of 2025 Grad Wear Store 
 

Volunteers Needed 
In January we will be putting out a call for parent volunteers for Safegrad, especially a 
chairperson for the event. Please think it over and watch for further information – the 
Safegrad won’t happen without parent organizers and many hands make light work! 
 

Post Secondary & Scholarships 
The guidance department has also set up a google classroom that contains important 
information and updates regarding Post-Secondary Options and Scholarships. Parents 
and students are encouraged to join:  ewotbas 
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